
 
 

May 10, 2024  

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro,  

 

I am requesting funding for the Lower Azusa Road Resurfacing and Americans with Disabilities 

Act (ADA) Improvements project in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this 

project is the City of Temple City, located at 9701 Las Tunas Drive, Temple City, CA 91780.  

 

The funding would be used to institute street resurfacing and ADA improvements for Lower 

Azusa Road, a major east-west corridor that runs through the City of Temple City. Constructing 

sidewalks in compliance with ADA standards will bolster pedestrian mobility and accessibility, 

and improving arterial performance will improve the flow of traffic citywide and regionally. This 

project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it ensures this major, regional road 

adheres to ADA regulations through sidewalks that are accessible to all residents and will ease 

traffic congestion through arterial performance improvements.  

 

The project has a Federal Nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 

USC 133(b).  

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my  

immediate family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

JUDY CHU 

Member of Congress 
 


